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 Dear Parent/ Carers, 

 

 It has come to our attention that some pupils have been using the social media 

app Snapchat.  

 

May we take this opportunity to remind parents/carers that Snapchat has an age 

rating of 13+, and therefore should not be used by pupils of St Mary’s Primary 

School.  

 

Please be extra vigilant in checking which platforms your child is using.  

 

Please see attached leaflet about how to keep your child/children safe online 

and what to do if you need to report an issue. Thank you for your continued 

support.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
S.Ricceri O’Neill  
Mrs S.Ricceri O’Neill  
 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

  

 

 


